
 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Thomas & welcome back to Sunjeeta: 

We are happy to introduce our first male tutor, Thomas Montgroux, to Snowflake. Thomas comes to us 

with lot of good ABA/VB experience from home programmes and has settled well into school life. We are 

also thrilled to welcome Sunjeeta back to school for this summer term to help us out whilst we recruit new 

staff for September. 

 

 

 

Ian’s Birthday:  

Ian celebrated his 5th birthday in March; we celebrated 

with a Thomas the Tank Engine party. Everyone had a 

great time and really enjoyed the dancing. 

 

 

Goodbye to Angela & Karolina: 

We were sad to have to say goodbye to Angela and Karolina at 

the end of last term. We wish them well in their new careers. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

School Journey REMINDER:  

 Yael, Kamy, Emily, Iffah, 

Clement, Caspar and Fidelis 

will all be going to Pagham in 

Sussex on school journey from 

12th June to 15th June. 

 Ian, Avi, Adam, Nathan and 

Faham will be going to on a 

day trip to Chessington World 

of Adventures on 12th July and 

Nathan and Adam will sleep 

over at the Blue Peter Log 

Cabin that night and return on 

13th July. 

 MORE DETAILS SOON 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Fun and games! 

We went on an Easter egg hunt in Nevern Gardens with the baskets we 

had made to find and collect the eggs that were hidden throughout the 

garden. We also dressed up in spring costumes: a flower, a rabbit, chicks 

and some people wore Easter bonnets and hats. After the egg hunt we 

played group games and even got to taste some of the eggs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day (1st March):  

We celebrated World Book Day by dressing up and reading 

stories from all around the world. Some of the characters we 

dressed up as were: Bob the Builder, the Cat in the Hat, Peppa 

Pig, pirates, Wally (from where’s Wally), a Dalmatian, Goldilocks, 

a prince, a ladybird and lots of others. It was great fun! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


